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   BISHOP LOVEDAY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER   

 
Be kind, be honest and have courage to live 'life in all its fullness' (John 10:10) 

 
09/02/2024  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

What a lovely way to end the term with our 'Express yourself' day. Thank you to 

everybody, who donated money, which will go to the charity 'Place2Be', a 

children's mental health charity, who work closely with our children. Our year 4s 

have also had an exciting 'Egyptian day' and their outfits look amazing! 

 

Earlier last week, a group of year 5 children came to me wanting to raise money 

for Katharine House Hospice. They made a huge number of bracelets and sold out 

each day, but made a total of £183! A huge thank you to everybody who supported them. 

 

On 5th March, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Lever. We will all be very sad to see her go but wish her all the best in 

her new job. She will be going to work for a local charity and we will know she will be amazing in her new role. We 

thank Mrs Lever for all she has done for the school. 

 

We have been made aware of some issues on Whatsapp within groups of our children. Please could you ensure that 

you check and monitor the language your child is using and the time they are going on their device to message. I have 

attached advice regarding the use of Whatsapp from the National Online Safety team  below. 

Have a lovely restful weekend 

Dee Loader 

Head of School  

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 

February 2024  

Monday 12th February – 
Friday 16th February  

Half Term  

Monday 19th February  School Reopens  

THIS WEEK…  

Important Dates 

Our Week of Learning 

Awards 

FoBLS  

Other 



  
 

 

 

 

March 2024  

Thursday 7 March  (All)World Book Day - Details Below 

Sunday 24th March  (All)FOBLS School Disco – Details Below  

Tuesday 26th March  Parents Evening – More information to follow  

Wednesday 27th March  Parents Evening – More information to follow  

Thursday 28th March  End of Term 3  - 3.15pm  
(Homework Club and WAC will continue as normal)  

Friday 29th March School Closed for Easter Break  

April 2024  

Monday 15th April  School Reopens for Term 4 – 8.55AM 

Friday 26th April  Year 5 Trip to the Black Country Museum  in Dudley  

May  2024  

Tuesday 7th May – 
Wednesday 8th May  

Year 4 Residential Trip to Frank Chapman 

Thursday 23rd May  Year 1 Trip to Stratford-Upon-Avon Butterfly Farm  

June 2024  

Friday 14 June  All - Sports Day  

Friday 28 June & 5 July  Reserve Sports Day  

 

Our Week of Learning:  

Early Years this week we have continues our adventures in London! We have had a quiz about London and have been 

making bridges. On Friday we celebrated Chinese New Year and enjoyed watching a dragon dance.  

Year 1 have done observational drawings of shells using water colours and in PE we have loved looking at different 

poses and stretches in gymnastics.  

Year 2 have been learning about animal habitats in science. After exploring the school grounds to find evidence of 

different animal habitats, we learned how animals have adapted to live in habitats all around the world. We also 

published our diaries that we have been busy writing and editing. 

Year 3 children had a busy and fun morning making their bridges in DT. The designs were varied and well thought 

through, ensuring the bridge was built for strength and could withstand a potential earthquake.  They have also 

written up their newspaper reports on a new volcano, proudly presenting them in their books and on display.  

 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

Year 4 are super proud of their informative writing about the importance of the River Nile which they finished this 

week. They have really enjoyed the fun activities for Egyptian Experience Day and have made some amazing papyrus 

with their own hieroglyphic design. 

  

 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

Year 5 We have published our information page about the Sun, Moon and Earth and learnt about an amazing, but 

unknown astronomer called Henrietta Swan Leavitt. To finish our Earth and Space theme, we had a visit from the 

Black Hole Planetarium (thank you FOBLS for funding this!) which the children loved and found it consolidated their 

learning. Next term we look forward to starting our new theme learning about the Victorians.    

Year 6 have had a fantastic week creating their World War Two Anderson Shelters and writing a balanced argument to 

discuss if children should have been evacuated. Some of Year 6 also represented BLS at the NOSSP Sports hall 

Athletics, which took place at BGN, whilst the remaining Year 6 had a history morning where they learnt about 

Winston Churchill and what to do during an air raid. They really enjoyed watching some primary sources and had the 

opportunity to read a real evacuee letter. 

Brilliant Learning Star of the Week: 

 

House Points:  This weeks winner is….. 

And this terms Winner is 

 



  
 

 

 

 

Bronze Award: 

   

Silver Award:  

   

Gold Award:  

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

Awards: 

Lily-Rose W (2PS) Received rosette awards for ballet and tap from Danielle Buick academy of theatre arts and a 

certificate at the medal assessment  

 

  

 

Sofia P (3DC) received a medal for being the Best Dancer at her cousins birthday party. 

Charlotte P (3DC) – Came 2nd in the Acro trio and 3rd in her jazz solo so she won a trophy and medal from Destination 

Dance 

Parker H (4CS) received 2 trophies for Easington’s Man of the Match. 

 

Perfect Pets: This week the book arrived with the published pictures in that we drew of our perfect pets.  

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

Sports: 

Swimming Lessons Congratulations to the following for achieving your School Swimming Distance Awards 

this week…   

10 Meters – Oscar G, Cameron M, Hope R, Alice N, Arienne R, Benett M, Ruby M, Sienna R, Fearne P  

 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

Be the Change: Weekly Challenges  

Abigail C (3BW) really enjoyed her time outside in nature as part of the Be the Change weekly challenges   

 

 

Zoë C and Freya S completing the school challenge for last week 

‘One of the first conditions of happiness is that the link 

between Man and Nature shall not be broken’ 

Leo Tolstoy 

Young Climate Warriors' half-term and holiday challenges always involve getting outside, 

opportunities to explore our extraordinary natural world, and reinforcing our link with 

nature. 

‘X’ marks the spot. Treasure that has been buried underground since last spring is 

beginning to emerge. Dainty dancing snowdrops, amethyst crocuses, bluebell shoots, and 

maybe even the odd daffodil trumpet in bloom. 

You might like to #showthelove – share a green heart  on Valentine’s Day – showing 

your support for urgent action to protect the climate and nature.  

#showthelove is organised by The Climate Coalition - the UK’s largest group of people 

dedicated to action against climate change. Representing over 100 organisations and over 

22 million individuals, Young Climate Warriors is proud to be a member! 

 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindness Ambassador: 

  
https://forms.office.com/e/d2UCYvp3cP 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2Fd2UCYvp3cP&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin.3351%40bishop-loveday.oxon.sch.uk%7C8ac1460076d947e02ef508dc297b8929%7Cdafa7e1b46d4442eb8706ef49020559d%7C0%7C0%7C638430857769078827%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=x6GrLsmN2I51EqWt9CElEOBu%2FVEFOTbbIbP4lLZka9k%3D&reserved=0


  
 

 

 

 

World Book Day: 

 

 

 

This year we will be celebrating 'World Book Day' on Thursday 7th March. During the day, all of the children will take 

part in reading based activities, including an activity in their houses. We invite children to dress up for World Book Day 

inspired by their favourite book. This could be a character from a story or as a fact from a non-fiction book. Please see 

the attached pdf for further support with this.  Children are also welcome to bring in their favourite book from home 

to share with their peers.  

Furthermore, we would like to invite parents and carers into school at 2:50pm for a BLS World Book Day Parade 

involving all year groups. The main gate to the playground will open at 2:40pm and children will be released from 

their classroom, as normal, at the end of the day.  

All children will be given a £1 book token, which can be spent at booksellers including Waterstones, Sainsburys, WH 

Smiths and The Works. Our reading champions will be sharing more information about these books in the build up to 

World Book Day. 

 

 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

 

FOBLS: 

Calling all our Young Artists, we would love for you to design our new FoBLS logo. We would love you to create an 

updated one. Please can submit your entries to fobls@outlook.com anyone can submit an entry and you could win a 

box of chocolates and your logo being used. Entries must be in by Monday 19th February. 

Fobls are arranging a disco on Sunday 24th March held in the school hall. 

 

Early Years 1pm-2pm 

Years 1,2 and 3 2pm-3:30pm 

Years 4,5 and 6 4pm-5:30pm 

 

Please drop off at the community door and collect through Early 

Years.  

We are asking that a unique word is used when collecting your child  

 

Cost £2 for Early Years 

Cost £3  all other year groups  

Available to pay via ParentPay  

Please complete the form if you would like your child to attend:  https://forms.office.com/e/ze7Ki9n1xp  

 

Other  

 

 

Home | Odyssey Theatrical Productions 

(odysseytheatre.co.uk)  

Wind in the Willows at North Oxfordshire Academy event 

tickets from TicketSource  

 

 

 

 

mailto:fobls@outlook.com
https://forms.office.com/e/ze7Ki9n1xp
https://www.odysseytheatre.co.uk/
https://www.odysseytheatre.co.uk/
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/whats-on/banbury/north-oxfordshire-academy/wind-in-the-willows/e-oqzvaq
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/whats-on/banbury/north-oxfordshire-academy/wind-in-the-willows/e-oqzvaq


  
 

 

 

 

Other Footsteps Predestrian Safety:  

Dear Parent / Carer 

Finally, the days are getting longer and the weather is beginning to improve, so hopefully in next week’s half term you 

and your children will be able to spend some time outdoors.  

Half term would be a great chance for you to use our Footsteps programme to begin to support your children in their 

journey to becoming safer, independent pedestrians and road users. 

Our Footsteps guide will give you some ideas of how to begin to support your child in developing the decision-making 

skills that will help them become a pedestrian able to keep themselves safer when they eventually walk to school or a 

friend’s home independently. 

If they are ill-prepared, children are more likely to be killed or injured in a road traffic incident, as seen by the fact that 

the number of child pedestrians injured rises significantly around 10 -12 years of age – the time at which they begin to 

go out unaccompanied by adults.  

The Footsteps programme is simple to use as it can be carried out in normal everyday situations such as walking to 

school or to the local shops. Rather than telling children what to do, you are encouraged to ask lots of open questions 

to make the children think about the decisions they are making. Making these decisions safely, while in the company 

of a supporting adult, will mean they will be better prepared for dealing with roads and traffic once they begin going 

out on their own. 

Learning to cope with traffic is a practical skill, which can’t be learnt in the classroom. As parents / carers, you are the 

best people to help your child develop this knowledge as you spend the most time out and about with them. 

It is never too early to start talking to your child about road safety as, having a good understanding of road safety 

skills, could one day save their life. 

Please follow the link to the Footsteps guide Walking with children | 365Alive and start giving your children the skills 

and knowledge they will need to stay safer on our roads.  

Oxfordshire Fire & Rescue Service Road Safety Team 

Oxfordshire County Council  

 

 

 

http://www.365alive.co.uk/cms/content/walking-children


  
 

 

 

 

 


